
VISIT ICAC Headquarters Building 

In 26th September, 2022, our Immigration 

Department Youth Leaders Corps’ students 

visited ICAC Headquarters Building in order to 

know how the ICAC to fight corruption through 

effective law enforcement, education and 

prevention to help keep Hong Kong fair, just, 

stable and prosperous. 

 


